
From: Robinson, Kelly
To: McWilliams, Katherine; Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1489630778670
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:49:28 AM

C&H Comment.

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 9:22 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1489630778670

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: jmiskell@hotmail.com
Name: Jody Miskell
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: 16974 Trace Branch Rd.
City: West Fork
State: AR
Zip: 72774
Phone Number: (479) 643-3063
Division: POA
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1489630778670
Date: 3/15/2017
Time: 9:15:48 PM

Questions Comments:

Public Comment on Permit 5264-W  This permit is ill advised to have ever been put in place to begin
with. The Buffalo River Watershed deserves priority here, not the business interests of a commercial
farm.  Our children and grandchildren deserve to inherit a clean environment.
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